
 

     Memorandum 

U.S. Department 
of Transportation 
 
National Highway 
Traffic Safety 
Administration         
 

 

 

 
 

Subject: ACTION: Docket FRIA; “Light Vehicle AEB FRIA”  
 

Date:  
 
 
 

 
 

 

From: 
 

David Hines 
Director  
Office of Crash Avoidance Standards 

        

Reply to 
      Attn. Of: 

NRM-200 

 
 

 To: 
 
 
Thru: 

Docket No. NHTSA 2023-0021 
 
Terrence Sommers 
Assistant Chief Counsel 
Vehicle Safety Standards and Harmonization 

 

  

    
   

The enclosed attachment, “Light Vehicle AEB FRIA,” is forwarded for placement in 
Docket No. NHTSA-2023-0021.   
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at (202) 366-1810. 
 
 
Attachment 

1. Light Vehicle AEB FRIA.pdf 
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